

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jose Cervantes 1209A S. 17<sup>th</sup> St.. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Cervantes:

This is to inform you that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 600 W. Maple St, "Jo Jo's", was sent back to committee at today's Utilities and Licenses Committee meeting. The action was taken at the request of the local alderman, who has concerns about this application.

You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

Sincerely

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Patricia Proffit – License Division CCF 041685